
 

ALL VIRGINIA CONFERENCE CHURCHES ARE 

TO CANCEL WORSHIP ON MARCH 15 AND MARCH 22, 2020 

 

Dear Virginia Conference,  

In monitoring the COVID-19 situation and the state of emergency announced by Governor Northam 
yesterday, all Virginia Conference churches are to cancel worship service for Sunday, March 15 and 
Sunday, March 22. I also strongly urge that any large gatherings at your church be postponed. 

Public health officials have shared that with an abundance of caution we can help slow the spread of 
disease by practicing social distancing. 

We have other ways to practice and show our faith. There are tips on the conference website here to 
learn how to livestream at your local church as well as a list of churches around the state that livestream 
their services or record them for later viewing. 

Please remain in prayer for those most vulnerable in our communities as well as those suffering from 
COVID-19 and their families. Also, please pray for leaders and healthcare professionals in the United 
States and worldwide who are working to contain this pandemic and find a vaccine. 

Also, it cannot be said enough, please continue to use best practices by regularly washing your hands, 
avoid touching your face and monitoring updates from local officials on how to best care for yourself 
and your loved ones during this time.  

Peace and Blessings,  

Bishop Sharma D. Lewis 

 

Resources: 

• The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) is updating information daily at 
https://www.cdc.gov/  

• National Institutes of Health: https://www.nih.gov/health-information/coronavirus 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jK3DH80CWnLh7MOX2kbLsb4iFWSdwcAM1EGzivHX79OEUFAPJ6vgZDv_rly_syaAAIoyyg3UTfDU4UdbipUQnQFBO39VL6CXm70QoiS7FD97pyOqxYCqc6Q7FMBg1b6qdNhUPQJZKTNsfHlQ3HXPvRRjXD8d0fuWgc7EAu7mke5Igse0ul3fddeR7H9TtqiFd-G60ybC5jEv4YpqwUIbg==&c=v2MRF--f8Hr_L93OzUSPYDvDQMDozj5z-QX5Tmriw-6tM12-g3dqcQ==&ch=sVIY22nEBTOuQeYUTcpY84K_rvs2rTFLhUnsOlS8_B0y7jydSaD7Wg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jK3DH80CWnLh7MOX2kbLsb4iFWSdwcAM1EGzivHX79OEUFAPJ6vgZDv_rly_sya_9ldCqvhBAkTIEqDCzRY-MNeXmpk77ww-f8b4iPW-lzgVN4sIA0OjfPDzeznItz_DJcEVSe80FVyJWiypC8yAZjpUbIGkeSI_g3T0UjVHDqnDMRzTRuW1i6jbrYSNuB7OIxpbGJJZwxmR910yrQD6A==&c=v2MRF--f8Hr_L93OzUSPYDvDQMDozj5z-QX5Tmriw-6tM12-g3dqcQ==&ch=sVIY22nEBTOuQeYUTcpY84K_rvs2rTFLhUnsOlS8_B0y7jydSaD7Wg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jK3DH80CWnLh7MOX2kbLsb4iFWSdwcAM1EGzivHX79OEUFAPJ6vgZDv_rly_syaFBvSVOvhHMsHBAuk_22pcPX2rQa7xKynb4X4tCDRp1_B6_cBXPyCwW0cSL-wZzhvIy48nK73xRI=&c=v2MRF--f8Hr_L93OzUSPYDvDQMDozj5z-QX5Tmriw-6tM12-g3dqcQ==&ch=sVIY22nEBTOuQeYUTcpY84K_rvs2rTFLhUnsOlS8_B0y7jydSaD7Wg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jK3DH80CWnLh7MOX2kbLsb4iFWSdwcAM1EGzivHX79OEUFAPJ6vgZDv_rly_syaoKXSblsUYJfUDTBYa8_M9K-mGg0jLWBLw0Ez0Nj1gI0yzgB-cPBREoCI75W_0gKkkt32P_coAuZCZb9OOKZm_L9ZUEXMXOgL0m6nnquLrOutDrCGOLvmfw==&c=v2MRF--f8Hr_L93OzUSPYDvDQMDozj5z-QX5Tmriw-6tM12-g3dqcQ==&ch=sVIY22nEBTOuQeYUTcpY84K_rvs2rTFLhUnsOlS8_B0y7jydSaD7Wg==

